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April
16
1991

Dr. Donald A. B. Liadberg
Director
National Library of .Xedicine
National Inati.tucesof Health
Bethesda, Maryland 20894

Dear Don:

Thank you for your letter of April 1$ invitingme to participate in
the one-day meeting on “RegionalMedical I?rogn!rns:Legislation and
Activities in the U.S. (1965-74)”oa December”5, 1991. The delay in
response has been occasioned by gut-of-towncormnitments.I will be

glad to do so. I wonder if you would also ltke to invite Dr. Robert Q.
Mar$ton, who was Associate Director of N. 1. H. and Chief, Division
of the Regional Medical Programs.

X shall await further particularsabout this meeting as your plans
develop. My best to you and Mary.

Sincerely,
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‘c d E. DeBakey, M. D.
bps


